From: Shawn Roberts

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Eklutna Hydro Project
Date: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 12:33:44 PM

As an Alaskan taxpayer, I offer the following input regarding the Eklutna hydroelectric project dam.

I believe first and foremost, the damn needs to be upgraded with the local native community and salmon fishery in
mind. I say this, because I believe these two things were completely ignored at the time the dam was built.
Correcting these are the right
thing to do.
With that said, water quality and resource should be maintained, but not be the priority.
Financially, the Anchorage municipality could burden the taxpayers as little as possible. One dollar a year for
$400,000 home is more like $.20 for most people.
Thank you for allowing input,
sincerely,
Shawn Roberts
3300 Arctic Blvd, Ste 201
Anchorage, AK 99503
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